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It gives me great pleasure to welcome you all to the 15th Scientific Poster
Day hosted by the Faculty of Allied Health Sciences; my third as the Vice
Dean of Research & Postgraduate Studies.

Strong research is essential for academic excellence and hence it is an
added privilege for the Faculty of Allied Health Sciences to host the Scientific
Poster Day for the fifteenth year, as the celebration of students’ scholarly
work with the faculty mentor support.

This event provides ambitious, intellectually motivated undergraduate and
post-graduate students the opportunity to present and defend their original
research or creative work among colleagues, faculty, family, and friends. The
Posters displayed promotes conversation between researchers and
audience members, thus making it a lively event.

At this opportunity, let me thank the Dean of the Faculty, the Organizing
Committee members of the 15th Faculty of Allied Health Sciences Scientific
Poster Day, the Scientific Committee members, the Faculty members, the
support staff, and the Kuwait University Administration for making this year’s
event a success.

Wishing all participants all the very best in their future endeavors.

R. Al-Awadhi
Vice Dean for Research & Postgraduate Studies
Faculty of Allied Health Sciences

Dr. Rana Al-Awadhi

Greetings!
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